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41-Year-Old Parole Busted for Fraud 
 
Around 10:30 a.m., VPD Officers were called to O’Reilly Auto Parts for a report of fraud. When 
officers arrived, they were told 41-year-old Richard Garcia attempted to use a stolen debit card. 
 
Throughout the investigation, officers found that the debit card was stolen in Visalia. Garcia 
also used the stolen card to withdraw $600. Officers found Garcia and took him into custody. 
He is a CDC Parole and is also being investigated for additional fraud incidents that have 
occurred in the City of Visalia. 
 
Garcia was booked at the Tulare County Adult Pre-Trial Facility. 
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